
Minutes of “Interaction 
Session cum Lunch 

with Prof. Alok Pandey ”. 

 
 
 
 
Time : 12:00 PM - 4:00 PM                       Date : 30-07-2022 
Venue: Govindas Restaurant , ISKCON Complex 
                  East of Kailash , New Delhi 
 

The AUSTAA(Allahabad University Statistics Alumni Association) 
organised an interactive session cum Lunch and get together with 
Professor Alok Pandey, Professor in discipline Mathematics & 
Computer Information Technology at College of Southern Nevada Las 
Vegas , USA. 

Dr. Alok Pandey is a really very nice, vibrant and humble person. It 
was very cherish moment for every alumni of University of Allahabad 
to present in this get together . On this auspicious occasion following 
people joined the meet : 

1. Prof. Alok Pandey 
2. Prof. V.K. Tiwari  
3. Dr. Niyati Joshi 
4. Ms. Srilekha Bhattacharya 
5. Ms. Shinjita Aggarwal 
6. Mr. S.K. Tiwari 
7. Mr. Faizul Abbas 
8. Ms. Sakshi Srivastava 
9. Mr. Amar Mishra 
10. Mr. Praveen Kumar 
11. Mr. Shreyash 
12. Mr. Utkarsh 
13. Mr. Niraj Dwivedi 
14.Mr. Prakash Rai 
15.Mr. Maneesh Kumar Dubey 



16.Mr. Sandeep Mishra 
17.Mr. Anupam Pathak 
18.Mr. Amrendra Pratap Singh 
19.Mr. Amresh Bahadur Pal 
20.Mr. Nishant Mishra 
21.Mr. Chander Bhan 
22.Mr. Ram Pratap 
23.Mr. Sanjeev Sharan Pandey 
24.Mr. Ambuj Jaiswal  
25.Mr. Shekhar Srivastava 
26.Ms. Anjali Yadav 
27. Mr. Rahul Singh 
28. Mr. D K Ojha 
29. Mr. Shailesh Kashyap 
30. Mr.Sunil Kumar 
31. Mr.Ajendra Sharma 
32 .Wife of Mr. Ajendra Sharma 
33. Daughter of Mr. Ajendra Sharma 
34.Ms. Renisha Bhowmik 
 

This event is also broadcasted live on AUSTAA facebook 
handle.  ( https://fb.watch/eHy5LbR1Sv/) 
 

ORGANIZED BY - AUSTAA 

   

Dr. Niyati Joshi                                                       Prof V. K Tiwari  
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AUSTAA (Allahabad University Statistics Alumni Association) 

Thanks to all for joining and making event successful. 

 
 


